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Comments: Please do not build these trails. All of these areas are pristine habitat for wildlife. The Illium valley is

critical habitat for all sorts of specie. Definitively prime elk and mule deer which can not handle anymore

segmentation by human recreation. These areas already  have trails and opportunity for recreation. Let's realize

that the impact of busy recreation trails constantly busting thru these critical habitats is crushing our local

ungulate populations.  Thanks Mark Davis


